
 
St. Robert School 

Two Plus One Class 
First Session begins September 11, 2023 
Second Session begins January 8, 2024  

 

St. Robert School is offering two sessions of the Two Plus One class for the 2023/2024 school 
year. Come and enjoy some quality time in a faith-based playgroup setting with your two/three-
year-old child! 

 

 Your child must have turned two years old by September 1, 2023. 

 Two/three-year-olds must be accompanied by a parent or adult. 

 All area families are welcome.  Bring a friend, relative or neighbor.   

 The class will focus on parent and child explorations in a classroom environment: 
meeting new friends, self-directed play with toys and age-appropriate manipulatives, 
housekeeping area, play dough table, puzzles, etc.  Circle time will round out each 
session with a story, music and movement as time permits. 

 Two Plus One will be under the direction of Mrs. Barb Irwin and Mrs. Nichole Baroski. 

 Our class will meet in the Media Center on Mondays from 9:00 to 10:00 am. 

 We are accepting registrations at the Parish Office.     

 Each session is limited to 30 students. 

 There is a fee of $25 per child / per session, which is due at registration. 

 This first 8-week session for our little ones will begin on September 11, 2023.  The 
second 8-week session begins on January 8, 2024.   
 

      Session One    Session Two  
                   1) September 11    1) January 8  
                   2) September 18    2) January 22 
                   3) September 25    3) January 29 
                   4) October 2    4) February 5 
                   5) October 16    5) February 12 
                   6) October 23    6) February 26 
                   7) October 30    7) March 4 
                   8) November 6    8) March 11 
                    

  **No Class on October 9, January 15 and February 19. 
 
 

Forms are available online at https://strobertschool.com (click on “Departments” and then 
“Early Childhood”) or from either the church office or school office.  For more information, 
please contact the St. Robert School office at (810) 659-2503.  
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Registration forms must be filled out and returned with 

the session fee to the Parish Office.  To register your 

child, you may either come to the Parish Office (Monday 

through Thursday from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm; Friday, 

8:30am-12pm), or you may mail the registration forms 

and payment to the Parish Office at 310 N. Cherry Street, 

Flushing, MI  48433.   
  

 

https://strobertschool.com/

